MyLunchMoney.com

In 2011, the BCPS Department of Food Services began participating in the “Mylunchmoney.com” online meal payment program.  Here are some facts taken directly from the website (https://www.mylunchmoney.com) about this program which is available to families to pre-pay and manage meal funds for students. 
“There is no cost to use our service which includes checking student meal history, receiving low balance notifications, setting spending limits, etc. However, parents in some districts [including BCPS] may be charged a small transaction fee for each payment made. All fees will be displayed at the time of payment. While funding your account, all fees will be displayed BEFORE you complete the transaction. The fee is applied to each school site listed on the account. If all students are attending the same school then the fee will only be applied once when funding all students at the same time. If you do not wish to continue making the payment, click cancel. If you are using the Smart Pay feature be sure to turn it off immediately after clicking cancel. The payment will be canceled and your credit/debit card will not be charged.  Parents can view seven (7) calendar days worth of meal purchases.  If you request that your account be closed due to the transaction fees please consider keeping the account open without having to enter your credit card information. This will allow you to use our web site for its free services which include notification emails when your child’s balance goes below $5.00 along with the ability to see the balance in your child’s account at the end of each day. Additionally in many districts we also have features that allow you to set daily or weekly spending limits for your child and view what they have eaten for the last 7 days with our meal history feature.”
NOTE: You are welcome to use the Mylunchmoney.com program without paying the deposit fee referenced above by sending funds directly to school to fund your child’s account (rather than using the website for payments). These payments will appear in the online account.
 MyLunchMoney currently receives only seven calendar days worth of meal history from your student’s schools. If you would like a lengthier history, please contact your student’s Cafeteria Manager and request an Account History Report. This report provides an itemized detail of all account activity dating back to the beginning of the current school year.
